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Cp&L
Carolina Power & Light Company

SERIAL: LAP-83-286g g jgg3

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. D. B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2

Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS.1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324

LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
MARK I CONTAINMENT PROGRAM

REQUESTS FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

* Dear Mr. Vassallo:

By letter dated April 14, 1983, you requested Carolina Power & Light
Company (CP&L) to provide additional information concerning the structural
aspects of the Brunswick Plant Unique Analysis Report (PUAR). In our June 2,

1983 response to this request, CP&L committed to provide responses to the
structural evaluation questions by August 5,1983. Subsequently, by letter
dated June 3, 1983, you requested CP&L to provide additional information
concerning the loads evaluation aspect of the Brunswick PUAR. In addition,
your June 3, 1983 letter requested that a meeting be held by June 24, 1983 to
discuss CP&L's responses to your questions.

As discussed with members of your staff during telephone
conversations held on June 9,1983, June 20,1983, and June 21, 1983, CP&L'
agreed and committed to hold a meeting during mid-August 1983 to discuss our
responses to both your April 14, 1983 and June 3, 1983 requests for
information. Therefore, as discussed with the Staff during the above
referenced conversations, CP&L plans to submit responses to your April 14,
1983 and June 3, 1983 requests by August 26, 1983.

Based on August 26, 1983 submittal date, CP&L proposes that a
meeting be held in our corporate offices in Raleigh, North Carolina on
August 11, 1983. We understand that representatives f rom the NRC, Franklin
Research Center, and Brookhaven National Laboratories will attend this
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meeting. We request that you advise us through the NRR Project Manager of the
number of individuals who will attend. This will enable us to make
appropriate arrangements for the meeting.

Yours very truly,

.

, _ . . _ _ _ -

S. mmerman
Manager

Licensing & Permits

WRM/ lev (7240WRM)

cc: Mr. D. O. Myers (NRC-BSEP)
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-RII)
Mr. S. D. MacKay (NRC)
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